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MEMORANDUM 

To: Sean McCullough, Director, Common Sense Initiative 

From:  Richard Schanz, Chief Legal Counsel, Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities 

Date:  July 12, 2022 

RE: Response to the CSI Review – Vocational Rehabilitation Fee Schedule  
(OAC 3304-2-52 and Appendix A) 

 
 
 
Dear Director McCullough, 
 
OOD appreciates the Common Sense Initiative Office’s time and attention in reviewing the 
aforementioned administrative rule package and associated Business Impact Analysis. OOD has 
reviewed CSI’s Memorandum dated July 12, 2022, and respectfully accept its recommendations. 
 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Richard M. Schanz 
Chief Legal Counsel 
Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities 
 
 

ACTION: Final DATE: 09/19/2022 11:58 AM
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